
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

Are you a recent migrant from India? 
Are you currently pregnant or recently had a 

baby? 
 

If so, you may be eligible to participate in our study on: 
 

Indian Migrant Women’s Expectations and Experiences of Maternity Care 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This study is supported by our community engagement partner: Federation of Indian Associations of Victoria  
  

What will it involve? 
• One to two in-person (or phone) 

interviews with a researcher 
(about 60 minutes each) 

• Interviews will be conducted in 
English, at a convenient location.  

 

What is the study about? 
 
Current research suggests that migrant 
women’s expectations of maternity care 
are unique, and go beyond just the 
clinical management of pregnancy. 
Studies also indicate that women’s 
expectations and experiences of care 
may be shaped by their social and 
migrant situations. This study aims to 
investigate how maternity care services 
in Melbourne respond to the 
expectations of Indian migrant women, 
based on their experience with these 
services. 
 

 
 

You may be eligible if you: 
• Migrated to Melbourne, Australia 

from India after 2011 
• Are currently pregnant or gave birth 

after 2019 

Scan this QR code for 
more information: 

 


